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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

September 7, 1978 

Professor Deborah Lipstadt 
9539 45th Avenue, N.E. 
Seattle, Washington 98112 

Dear Debbie: 

It was a genuine pleasure for my wife and me to 
meet you and spend time with you in Seattle during 
our recent visit. We liked you the way you were, 
before your Seattle "gilgul," but we are even 
happier and more delighted with the way you have 
developed. 

I called your mother as soon as we returned, and 

she was happy to hear from us about you. I also 
called up Willie to ask him how he was faring. 

I am sending you enclosed a copy of one of the 
books by Mayer Schiller. This is the one on 
Judaism. I am asking him to send to you directly 
his work in political science, The (Guilty) 
Conscience of a Conservative. Please let me 
know your reactions and those of your colleagues 
to either or both of the volumes. 

In addition to the joy of the wedding, Seattle 
was a true "experience" for all our family. The 
Russaks are remarkable people, and the friendship 
between you and them speaks well for both of you! 

Keep well, and do keep us informed of your progress. 

Cordially yours, 

NORMAN LAMM 

President 


